
Suggestions for 2022 contest November 2021

2019: DEC Communicator Challenge 2020: Do You Know Your Coworker? 2021: Oh, Baby!

We are looking for a new contest for the monthly emailed newsletter. In 2019, staff answered DEC trivia  
questions; in 2020, staff answered questions about themselves while others guessed their identities; in 2021,  
staff guessed the identity of baby pictures. What should 2022’s contest be? Email your suggestions to  
Karen at karen.gill@richmondgov.com. Staff will then vote for the winning suggestion.

Send your suggestions now!

Almost $300 raised will be used to help fund activities
and prizes for National Telecommunicators Week in
April 2022. Look for more opportunities to support
NTW coming up!

See more photos from Funnel Cake Sale
and previous NTW activities

Sept. 11 20th anniversary,
Touch-A-Truck

DEC in the news Personnel Memo 21-14
Personnel Memo 21-15

Oh, Baby!

Can you guess the identity of this baby?

Who among DEC employees is this? Send your guess
to Karen by Sept. 17! Make sure that the subject line for your
email is "September's Oh, Baby!".

​Everyone who correctly guesses the identity of this month's
baby will be entered into the random drawing for a prize, and
the "baby" will win one also!

August's
Oh, Baby!

Chiquitta Branch knew
that August's

Oh, Baby!
was Chantell Jones!
Chiquitta was chosen

at random from all correct
entries. Both won prizes.

What would you like to see in the monthly emailed newsletter? Let Karen know!
Send your information for the September newsletter by August 17.
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